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For Immediate Release -- June 26, 2014
Contact: Susan Dillman, Publicity Chairperson, 203-272-9055
Suburban Garden Club of Cheshire Announces 2014 Scholarship 

The Suburban Garden Club of Cheshire is pleased to announce that Nariah Odums is the recipient of the 2014 “Suburban Garden Club Tripodina Growell Scholarship”  Nariah, a Senior at Common Ground High School, lives in New Haven and will be studying wildlife biology at Sterling College in Vermont this fall.  

The scholarship was named to acknowledge the tremendous contribution the Tripodina Family, owners of Growell Inc. in Cheshire, has made to the club by allowing the club to use greenhouse space to grow plants for their Annual Plant Sale.  Proceeds from the plant sale fund the club’s scholarship program.

Common Ground is the nation’s longest-running environmental charter school.  Located on a 20 acre site at the base of West Rock in New Haven that includes an outdoor environmental education center and urban farm, Common Ground offers a comprehensive high school curriculum focused on creating the next generation of successful college students and powerful environmental leaders.  

Monique Frasier, Common Ground English teacher and Nariah Odums guidance teacher, said "Nariah's tremendous growth as a leader at Common Ground will serve her well in college and beyond.  The Suburban Garden Club's scholarship will help bolster Nariah's future success in college.  Thank you Suburban Garden Club for investing in our youth!"
The Suburban Garden Club of Cheshire was founded in 1959 with the objective to encourage interest in all phases of gardening, promote better environmental practices and conservation of natural resources, increase knowledge in the artistic use of plant material in design and landscaping and assist in community beautification and civic involvement through member participation, contributions and charitable activities.  For more information visit their website www.cheshiregardeners.org. 
